
Item of Information regarding Construction of the New Elementary School

March 25, 2024

1. Background:

The Moving Forward Foundation has begun construction. Site work has started with the pad and
compaction. We had two construction meetings and will be meeting weekly on Tuesdays to
discuss construction progress.

2. Process:

Site clearing and subgrade preparation complete. Base stockpile and building pad
construction/compaction in progress. Heavy equipment at site and in use.

3. Fiscal Impact:

TBD

4. Recommendation:

5. Action Required:

No action

6. Contact Person:

Zeke De la Fuente


